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Unity District Powwow: 
An Awesome Return 

On Friday, May 6th, Unity 
School District hosted its 
Annual Social Powwow for 
the first time since activities 
were shut down from the 
COVID pandemic. The 
powwow has been an exciting 
and important tradition at 
Unity School District for many 
years, and it was fun to return 
to that tradition. While 
providing instruction and 
learning opportunities 
regarding indigenous culture 

is a requirement outlined in 
Wisconsin state statute, the 
Annual Social Powwow 
provides a unique opportunity 
for the entire school 
community to come together to 
do so. We would like to thank 
the Unity Migizi Club, dancers, 
Drums, and tribal elders for 
sharing this important tradition 
with our school community. 
We look forward to continuing 
our long history of educational 
powwows at Unity! 

At Unity High School, students at all levels have 
amazing opportunities to pursue rigorous 
coursework resulting in college credits. For example, 
students can take Advanced Placement courses in all 
content areas that provide them with an opportunity 
to take a test at the culmination of the course. 
Students that test well and score a 3, 4, or 5 on those 

exams generally receive equivalent college credits 
depending on the university or college. Students 
interested in attending a 4-year college can take up to 
18 college credits free of charge through the ECCP 
program. Last but not least, students interested in 
technical colleges can also take up to 18 credits free of 
charge through the Start College Now program! 

Exciting Events 
Check out the Unity Website 
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The Unity FBLA Chapter hosted the 
annual March of Dimes walk on 
Saturday, May 7th. The walk ran from 
9:00-12:00 on Saturday morning. 
Thank you for the continued support, 
and we look forward to next year! 

High school students from the 
Advanced CAD classes had an 
opportunity to design these incredible 
multitools using Unity’s state of the 
art machining tools. Check out these 
spectacular designs! 

On Wednesday, April 13th, Unity 
High School hosted its Annual NHS 
Induction Ceremony. This year, 10 
new members were inducted into 
this prestigious club! 

Unity High School students had the 
amazing opportunity to visit 
Northwood Technical College to learn 
about exciting programs and 
certifications for post-secondary life! 

“Practice like you have never won…compete 
like you have never lost.” 

 
The Unity High School Girls 
Softball team is off to an exciting 
start for the 2022 season! They have 
experienced a few close losses with 
non-conference teams, but they 
currently find themselves 
undefeated in the conference! 5 


